
Serial No 5ADJMC/21/02/

A-04211122038002

SUBHASIS MONDAL

ADMIT
NETAJI  SUBHAS  OPEN  UNIVERSITY

Term-End  Examination :

Name:

Enrolment No: Roll: Number:

Subject:

Study Centre: Examination Centre Code:

 Date of Commencement  :

Checked by
Controller of Examinations

5

A-04

DECEMBER-2021

JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION (ONE YEAR ADVANCE DIPLOMA COURSE)

 For examination schedule please
follow NSOU website

PAPER I PAPER II PAPER III PAPER IV PAPER VIPAPER V

Not applicable (Term End Examination
DECEMBER- 2021 held online)



Serial No 6ADJMC/21/02/

A-04211222038001

RANJANA MUKHERJEE

ADMIT
NETAJI  SUBHAS  OPEN  UNIVERSITY

Term-End  Examination :

Name:

Enrolment No: Roll: Number:

Subject:

Study Centre: Examination Centre Code:

 Date of Commencement  :

Checked by
Controller of Examinations

6

A-04

DECEMBER-2021

JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION (ONE YEAR ADVANCE DIPLOMA COURSE)

 For examination schedule please
follow NSOU website

PAPER I PAPER II PAPER III PAPER IV PAPER VIPAPER V

Not applicable (Term End Examination
DECEMBER- 2021 held online)



Serial No 7ADJMC/21/02/

A-04211222038003

ANTARA MITRA

ADMIT
NETAJI  SUBHAS  OPEN  UNIVERSITY

Term-End  Examination :

Name:

Enrolment No: Roll: Number:

Subject:

Study Centre: Examination Centre Code:

 Date of Commencement  :

Checked by
Controller of Examinations

7

A-04

DECEMBER-2021

JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION (ONE YEAR ADVANCE DIPLOMA COURSE)

 For examination schedule please
follow NSOU website

PAPER I PAPER II PAPER III PAPER IV PAPER VIPAPER V

Not applicable (Term End Examination
DECEMBER- 2021 held online)



Serial No 8ADJMC/21/02/

A-04211222038009

PRIYANKA ROY

ADMIT
NETAJI  SUBHAS  OPEN  UNIVERSITY

Term-End  Examination :

Name:

Enrolment No: Roll: Number:

Subject:

Study Centre: Examination Centre Code:

 Date of Commencement  :

Checked by
Controller of Examinations

8

A-04

DECEMBER-2021

JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION (ONE YEAR ADVANCE DIPLOMA COURSE)

 For examination schedule please
follow NSOU website

PAPER I PAPER II PAPER III PAPER IV PAPER VIPAPER V

Not applicable (Term End Examination
DECEMBER- 2021 held online)



Serial No 9ADJMC/21/02/

A-04211222038010

MOULI CHAKRABORTY

ADMIT
NETAJI  SUBHAS  OPEN  UNIVERSITY

Term-End  Examination :

Name:

Enrolment No: Roll: Number:

Subject:

Study Centre: Examination Centre Code:

 Date of Commencement  :

Checked by
Controller of Examinations

9

A-04

DECEMBER-2021

JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION (ONE YEAR ADVANCE DIPLOMA COURSE)

 For examination schedule please
follow NSOU website

PAPER I PAPER II PAPER III PAPER IV PAPER VIPAPER V

Not applicable (Term End Examination
DECEMBER- 2021 held online)



Serial No 10ADJMC/21/02/

A-04211222038011

BIDISHA MALLIK

ADMIT
NETAJI  SUBHAS  OPEN  UNIVERSITY

Term-End  Examination :

Name:

Enrolment No: Roll: Number:

Subject:

Study Centre: Examination Centre Code:

 Date of Commencement  :

Checked by
Controller of Examinations

10

A-04

DECEMBER-2021

JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION (ONE YEAR ADVANCE DIPLOMA COURSE)

 For examination schedule please
follow NSOU website

PAPER I PAPER II PAPER III PAPER IV PAPER VIPAPER V

Not applicable (Term End Examination
DECEMBER- 2021 held online)



Serial No 11ADJMC/21/02/

A-04211322038004

ANUPAM SARKAR

ADMIT
NETAJI  SUBHAS  OPEN  UNIVERSITY

Term-End  Examination :

Name:

Enrolment No: Roll: Number:

Subject:

Study Centre: Examination Centre Code:

 Date of Commencement  :

Checked by
Controller of Examinations

11

A-04

DECEMBER-2021

JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION (ONE YEAR ADVANCE DIPLOMA COURSE)

 For examination schedule please
follow NSOU website

PAPER I PAPER II PAPER III PAPER IV PAPER VIPAPER V

Not applicable (Term End Examination
DECEMBER- 2021 held online)



Serial No 12ADJMC/21/02/

A-04211322038006

BARUN DAS

ADMIT
NETAJI  SUBHAS  OPEN  UNIVERSITY

Term-End  Examination :

Name:

Enrolment No: Roll: Number:

Subject:

Study Centre: Examination Centre Code:

 Date of Commencement  :

Checked by
Controller of Examinations

12

A-04

DECEMBER-2021

JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION (ONE YEAR ADVANCE DIPLOMA COURSE)

 For examination schedule please
follow NSOU website

PAPER I PAPER II PAPER III PAPER IV PAPER VIPAPER V

Not applicable (Term End Examination
DECEMBER- 2021 held online)



Serial No 13ADJMC/21/02/

A-04211722038007

PROSENJIT SADHUKHAN

ADMIT
NETAJI  SUBHAS  OPEN  UNIVERSITY

Term-End  Examination :

Name:

Enrolment No: Roll: Number:

Subject:

Study Centre: Examination Centre Code:

 Date of Commencement  :

Checked by
Controller of Examinations

13

A-04

DECEMBER-2021

JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION (ONE YEAR ADVANCE DIPLOMA COURSE)

 For examination schedule please
follow NSOU website

PAPER I PAPER II PAPER III PAPER IV PAPER VIPAPER V

Not applicable (Term End Examination
DECEMBER- 2021 held online)



Serial No 14ADJMC/21/02/

A-04211822038008

MST MARUFA KHATUN

ADMIT
NETAJI  SUBHAS  OPEN  UNIVERSITY

Term-End  Examination :

Name:

Enrolment No: Roll: Number:

Subject:

Study Centre: Examination Centre Code:

 Date of Commencement  :

Checked by
Controller of Examinations

14

A-04

DECEMBER-2021

JOURNALISM AND MASS COMMUNICATION (ONE YEAR ADVANCE DIPLOMA COURSE)

 For examination schedule please
follow NSOU website

PAPER I PAPER II PAPER III PAPER IV PAPER VIPAPER V

Not applicable (Term End Examination
DECEMBER- 2021 held online)


